
 

The Administration requests a first reading discussion at the December 10, 2019 Council Meeting 

on 2019-R112 which declares the necessity and intention to appropriate for street purposes certain 

fee simple interests, temporary and permanent easements in and to various premises along Moore 

Road.  

 

Thank you. 

Paul R. Pickett, P.E. 

City Engineer, City of Green,   


